
 Draft Minutes: Meeting of the Marlboro Planning Commission, April 24, 2018 

 

In attendance: Matt Tell, Staley McDermet, Patti Smith, Bennett Grout, Tim Segar, Edie Mas, Don 
Sherefkin.  Also present, Mary Sargent, Zoning Administrator 

Chair Bennett Grout called the meeting to order at 5:08 PM 

Minutes: The minutes from April 10th by Don Sherefkin approved unanimously 

 

Communications 

The Windham Regional Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 26, 2018 at 4:00 
p.m. at the Windham Regional Commission, 139 Main Street, Suite 505, Brattleboro, VT to consider 
the request of the Town of Brattleboro for approval of its Town Plan. 

The Windham Regional monthly meeting is held on the 4th Tuesday of the month.  With our current 
schedule of meeting twice monthly, Edie may need miss some of the Planning Commission 
meetings in order to attend Windham Regional's.   

Discussion 

For the Town Plan, we will use the statistics as itemized in the Town Profile.  

Matt printed extra Zoning copies for the DRB which will be covered by their budget. 

Clarification on the Budget: 

 The Planning Commission budget for this year is  $500.00 

 The budget for the Conservation Commission is  $1100.00 

 

The balance of the meeting was devoted to going through the existing Town Plan to flag sections 
that will need updating, revision, or removal. 

 

Meeting adjourned 6:58 PM Next meeting: May 8th, 5 pm, Town Offices.  

 

	

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Don Sherefkin 


